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Dear professor Katsilambros,

On behalf of the DNSG committee, and in the role as the president of the DNSG, It isa
great honor to herewith award you with an honorary membership of the DNSG. The
committee wishes that you should have this award as a prominent clinical and scientist,
as well as your active and very important contribution to the DNSG annual meetings for
many years.

We kindly invite you to join the annual meeting in Opatija, Croatia at 27-30" June, For
more information of the meeting: hitps:www.dnsg2018.com/

DNSG will cover your registration as well as travel expenses. It will be a pleasure for the
DNSG committee to officially announce your honorary membership at the next annual
meeting in Croatia.

Sinceraly yours,

il o~

Uppsala 14" May, 2018

UIf Risérus, associate professor in olinical nutrition and metabolism
Chairman of the Diabetes and nutrition study greup

Uppsala University, faculty of medicine



